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Lloyd’s is authorised under the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000 

Title Binding Authorities in the Republic of South Africa: Financial Services Board – 
Short-Term Insurance Act  

Purpose To inform managing agents of new regulatory reporting requirements in South 
Africa, and specify method of compliance.  

Type Event 

From Barney Smith, Delegated Authorities Department 
Performance Management Directorate 
020 73276057 barney.smith@lloyds.com 

Date 10 May 2010 

Deadline Immediate 

Related links  

  

 
The South African Regulator (Financial Services Board) has issued a Directive, which is 
effect immediately, outlining several new requirements that will impact managing agents 
who lead binding authorities with South African domiciled coverholders. 
 
They consist of enhanced, ongoing reporting requirements for all short-term insurers in the 
event of the termination of a binder agreement.   
 
The specific reporting requirements are laid out in Appendix 1 of this bulletin. It is required 
that managing agents send completed returns, no later than fifty five days before the 
termination of binder agreements, to allow sufficient time for the Financial Services Board to 
be notified. 
 
Completed returns should be forwarded by email to :  
 
Mr Amit Khilosia 
General Manager 
Lloyd’s South Africa 
Email: amit@lloydssa.co.za
 

mailto:amit@lloydssa.co.za
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Lloyd’s South Africa will forward all returns to the Financial Services Board on behalf of 
managing agents.  Managing agents should also submit original hard copies of all returns to 
the Delegated Authorities Department at Lloyd’s, for the attention of Mr Barney Smith. 
 
In addition to this ongoing reporting requirement, the Financial Services Board requires 
Annexure A and/or Annexure B to be completed for all binders/policies terminated in the 2 
years prior to 1st April 2010 – Appendix 2. 
 
The deadline for submitting this prior year information to the Registrar’s Office is 1st June 
2010, and so in order to facilitate this, all such information should be submitted to Lloyd’s 
South Africa by 15th May at the latest.  
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